
CUMBERLAND	HISTORICAL	SOCIETY	

BOARD	OF	DIRECTORS	MEETING	–	February	15,	2018	

CURATOR”S	REPORT	

	

	

To	the	Board	of	Directors:	

1. Felt	sign:	there	will	be	a	meeting	with	a	committee	on	Thursday,	March	1,	2018	to	make	
decisions	 about	 the	 proposed	 installation	 of	 the	 Felt’s	Mill	 sign	 requested	 by	 Richard	
and	Diane	Dennison.	A	mill	was	erected	in	the	1700s	at	the	gully	on	what	is	now	Route	
88,	just	north	of	the	Town	Landing	Road,	on	land	owned	by	George	Felt.	Mrs.	Dennison	
is	a	descendant	of	George	Felt	.																														

2. The	program	meeting	between	Kathy	Kenny	and	me	has	been	postponed	because	of	her	
illness	and	my	injury.	We	hope	to	meet	next	Tuesday,	February	20,	at	1:00	PM.	

3. Gifts/donations:	we	received	in	January	the	following;	
a. A	1941	panoramic	photo	of	the	staff	and	students	of	Greely	Institute	donated	by	

Ginny	Anderson	of	North	Yarmouth.	
b. A	 research	 of	 colonial	 papers	 of	 Doughty	 families	 on	 Chebeague	 Island	 and	 in	

Cumberland	from	Claire	Doughty	Vining	of	Cumberland.	
c. A	 late	 1890s	 photo	 of	 the	West	 Cumberland	Methodist	 Church	 and	 Cemetery	

from	the	Bridgton	Historical	Society.	
d. The	lovely	seat	cover	made	by	member	and	talented	seamstress,	Liz	Orser.	
e. A	$500.00	check	from	a	generous	donor.	

4. Thank	you	letters	have	been	sent	to	all	of	these	donors.	
5. Other:	 Margie	 Gruber	 has	 researched	 and	 worked	 diligently	 on	 the	 Second	 Grade	

Historical	Society	Walking	book,	and	is	ready	to	have	it	printed.	Thank	you,	Margie.	

	

	

Respectfully	submitted,	

Carolyn	F.	Small,	Curator	

Cumberland	Historical	Society	


